PAWCATUCK RIVER HARBOR MANAGEMENT COMMISSION SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES OF 7/15/14 MEETING

On Tuesday, July 15, 2014, a meeting of the Pawcatuck River Harbor Management Commission was convened in the Stonington Police Station Community Room at 7 p.m. Raul Ferreira, Tim O'Brien and Ray Trebisacci were present.

Raul Ferreira indicated that he was concerned with environmental impact and control of invasive species.

Tim O'Brien indicated his concern over the control and regulation of moorings.

Ray Trebisacci indicated that our authority as a Commission is limited by the resources we have to enforce the regulations. Also, there are other authorities that already work to oversee the development and conservation of the river.

For the next meeting Raul will contact our Westerly counterpart, Tim will contact DEEP, Sandy Grimes will contact CRMC and Ray will contact the Stonington Police to investigate how our commission might fit with their duties on the river and if they would like to meet with us.

Our next meeting was scheduled for 8/5/14 at 7 p.m. at Ray Trebisacci's office where it is hoped that John O'Brien will report on his duties as Harbor Master.

Whereupon, the meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Raymond T. Trebisacci,

Acting Secretary